
 

 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING FOR  
PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET FY 2018-2019 
FOR THE CITY OF FREEPORT, ILLINOIS 

 
The City of Freeport will conduct a public hearing on its Proposed Final 
Budget for Fiscal Year 2018-2019.  This hearing will be held on Monday, 
April 23, 2018, at 5:45 p.m., in City Council Chambers, City Hall, 314 
West Stephenson Street, Freeport, Illinois.  
 
An electronic copy of the Proposed Final Budget for Fiscal Year 2018-
2019 for the City of Freeport, Illinois, is available on the City of Freeport 
Website homepage; Additional Information section; Appropriation 
Ordinance #2018-18 (http://www.cityoffreeport.org). 
 
A paper copy is available for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office 
during regular business hours.   
 
Anyone wishing to express comments or concerns should attend the 
public hearing or submit a written comment to the Mayor’s Office, City of 
Freeport, 314 West Stephenson Street, Freeport, Illinois, prior to the 
public hearing. 
 
Dovie L. Anderson 
City Clerk 
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